From: ".GMBH | Dirk Krischenowski"
Date: Friday, August 30, 2013 7:59 AM
To: Christine Willett

Cc: New gTLD CPE

Subject: Support of [CTAG] CPE paper

Dear Christine,

as community-based applicant that has selected and applied for the
CPE Early Election we support the [CTAG] paper dated 29 Aug 2013.

In addition to the [CTAG] paper we find it unreasonable that the
contact in an endorsement must proactively send an email
acknowledging that the endorsement is authentic. This request is a
material change to the rules of the applicant Guidebook and thus not
acceptable. The EIU panelists are being paid to perform the CPE and
they should be able and responsible verifying the authenticity of the
endorsements without contacting the issuing entity per se. Only in
doubt they may contact the contact mentioned in the endorsement.

Best regards,

Dirk Krischenowski
CEO



